
 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 24th January 2025 

 
 
This week we’ve been learning about the Artic and Antarctic. 
The children shared their own knowledge of the Polar 
Regions and we enjoyed learning about the animals that live 
there and how they keep warm.  We learned about the Inuit 
community and found their ‘throat signing’ very interesting 
to listen to!  
 
The children showed off their dance skills in PE this week, 
they have been learning a dance to ‘I Just Can’t Wait to Be 
King’ from The Lion King.  Next week they will continue to 
learn the choreography.  
 
Before Christmas, Mrs Hampshire and Miss Donaldson went 
on a ‘Bikability Get Cycling’ course. On Thursday afternoon, 
the children had their first sesson!   
They will take part in games which will help them to: 
• Develop core strength 
• Learn how to stride and glide on a balance bike 
• Learn how to stop! 
• Understand how to move around obstacles and other 

riders 
 
Next week we’ll learn about Chinese New Year – a highlight 
of the EYFS calendar! 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend! 
Mrs Madden ☺   

 


